
 

 

 

 

WAIPĀ DISTRICT COUNCIL 

Proposed Plan Change 17, Hautapu Industrial Zones  

MINUTE OF THE HEARINGS PANEL  

Dated 23/03/2023:  Minute #10 

_________________________________________ 

Distribution: All submitters on Proposed Plan Change 17; all further submitters who did not make 
an original submission on Proposed Plan Change 17; Council.   

 
1. The Hearings Panel has received Memoranda from respective Counsel for the Hautapu 

Landowners Group and Kama Trust requesting that the hearing of Proposed Plan Change 17 
be rescheduled to commence on a date after the decision is made on the objection lodged by 
Hautapu Landowners Group against the Panel’s decision on scope (which was recorded in 
Minute #8 of 6 March 2023). 

 
2. The Hearings Panel has considered these requests and directs that: 
 

(a) The commencement of the hearing on Proposed Plan Change 17 on Wednesday, 29 
March 2023 is abandoned. 

 
(b) The timetable recorded in Minute #1 is abandoned. 

 
(c) A new date for the commencement of the hearing and a revised timetable for that 

hearing will be the subject of a further Minute to be issued after the decision is made 
on the Hautapu Landowners Group’s objection against the Panel’s decision on scope. 

 
(d) Council officers are to consult with parties on a new hearing date and revised 

timetable in order to assist the Panel in the preparation of that further Minute. 
 

3. All correspondence with the Hearings Panel shall be made through the following contact 
details: 

 
districtplan@waipadc.govt.nz  
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